
Recital Guidelines 
 

 Recital tickets are on sale at Tamalyn’s Dance Centre for $5.00.  Everyone 

needs a ticket to enter the Auditorium, excluding performers. Tickets are 

available at TDC until 8:00pm Saturday, May 11. After this, you may 

purchase tickets during your dress rehearsal or at the door on May 18.  
 

 Put your child’s name on all pieces of his/her costume and shoes. 
 

 In all ballet dances, a ballet bun is required.  For tap, contemporary, hip hop & 

jazz, check with the instructor if you do not know.  Do not add any extra hair 

decorations, only those that came with the costume. Stage make-up is needed 

due to the bright stage lights. 
 

 Bring something to keep your child occupied while he/she waits to perform (i.e. 

book, quiet game, coloring sheets with crayons, or toy). 
 

 Bring a towel/blanket (with your name on it) for your child to sit on the floor 

while waiting in the dressing room, as we do not have access to chairs. 
 

 PARENTS- Return to the audience once your dancer is in her specified place 

backstage.  Each young group will have someone to stay with them.  Look for 

your dancer’s class posted on the wall outside the classroom.  We will show 

you how to GET BACKSTAGE during dress rehearsal. NO ONE needs to 

come backstage during the performance -WAIT UNTIL INTERMISSION.  
 

 If you are in the first half of the show (before intermission), have your dancer 

ready backstage 20 minutes early.  If you are in the second half (after 

intermission), please be in the audience and bring your dancer backstage during 

intermission.  Cover up the costume while in the audience, to keep it a 

surprise. 
 

 We need to be considerate of all performers.  DO NOT MOVE AROUND 

DURING THE RECITAL.  We allow time to go to and from backstage during 

INTERMISSION.    
 

 No food, candy or drinks backstage or in audience! This 

is a Claflin University request. 
 

 Beautiful Rose Bouquets will be for sale in the lobby with ALL profits 

going to the Orangeburg Civic Ballet, our non-profit dance organization.   

     Please support OCB by purchasing your roses from them! You can                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

pre-order your rose bouquet until Wednesday, May 15. * A pre-order 

form is available on website or may be picked up at the front desk. 


